Other Koldofsky Newspaper and Magazine References

- Barr, Jean, 'Gwendolyn Koldofsky (1908-1990)', Piano & Keyboard, March/April 1999, pp. 11-12
- Bernheimer, Martin, 'Schubert's Winterreise at USC', Los Angeles Times, 11 November 1981
- Bronson, Lyn, The California Music Teacher, Spring 1992, pp. 30–31
- Cariaga, Daniel, 'Marilyn Horne Scores Hit', Long Beach Press-Telegram, 29 March 1965, p. A14
- ———, 'Pathfinder in the Accompanist's Art', The Los Angeles Times, 2 October 1980, p. 2,5
- Green, Melina Barr, 'Coach Madame K. Visits', Seattle Times, 11 May 1984, p. D9
- Henken, John, 'Horne Adds Polished Voice to Tribute', *The Los Angeles Times*, 12 October 1999 https://www.latimes.com/archives/la-xpm-1999-oct-12-ca-21336-story.html
- Jacobs, Tom, 'Noted Pianist Koldofsky Dies', Santa Barbara News, 18 November 1998
- Klein, Howard, 'Music: Marilyn Horne, a Rare Voice; Soprano Makes Debut at Philharmonic Hall; Large Throng Cheers Range and Register', *The New York Times*, 23 April 1964, p. 35
- Lundeen, Kay, 'Accompanist Sounds Chord for Women's Lib', *Eugene Register-Guard*, 24 June 1973, p. 1F
- ———, 'Teacher Applauds Ensemble Playing', Eugene Register-Guard, 24 June 1973, p. 1F
- Rydzynski, Michael, 'Luck and Skill Have Been in Concert for Famed Pianist', *The Orange County Register*, 25 January 1988
- Saunders, Richard D., 'Life With Music', Big Spring (Texas) Herald, 27 January 1957, p. 13B
- Stabler, David, 'Queen of the Art Song: Legendary Vocal Coach Gwendolyn Koldofsky Bravely Shares Her Time, Timing in Classical Form', *The Oregonian*, 1987, pp. C1–3
- Winters, Ken, 'A Long Way from Bowmanville', The Toronto Telegram, 1 April 1971
- 'Collaborating across Generations', *USC Thornton School of Music*, 2024 https://music.usc.edu/spotlights/usc-thornton-keyboard-collaborative-arts-koldofsky/ [accessed 14 July 2024]
- Lytle, James, 'Gwendolyn Koldofsky, Accompanist, Dies at 92', *USC News*, 1998 https://news.usc.edu/9559/Gwendolyn-Koldofsky-Accompanist-Dies-at-92/ [accessed 11 March 2023]